
 

YYYuuussshhhiiinnn--- jjjuuukkkuuu   KKKeeennndddooo   DDDooojjjooo   
優優優 心心心 塾塾塾 剣剣剣 道道道 道道道 場場場    

 
Dear kendo student or parent: 
 
Our next Kendo Kyu/Dan ("belt rank") Tests are scheduled on Friday, June 10, 2016 from 
5:30pm until 6:00pm AND on Saturday, June 11, 2016 from 5:30pm until 6:00pm at 
Japanese Art & Cultural Center (4334 Moorpark Ave., San Jose, CA 95129; (408)418-3535; 
www.jpnarts.org). Both tests will be conducted after our regular kendo practice starting at 
4pm. Each student may choose the test date. 
 
Promotion is not mandatory but is designed to motivate students to keep training and 
improving in kendo. To take the test, simply complete the application form below and return it 
to the JACC receptionist with a $60 test fee on or before the test day. Please make all checks 

payable to "Yushin-juku". Cash and credit card payments are also accepted. 
 
Please consult with me if you are unsure about which rank you or your child(ren) should test 
for. Thank you for your continuing training and support.  Good luck! 

 

 Akihiro Omi 
 Chief Instructor 

 
-----------------------------------------------------   cut here   ------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Yushin-juku Kendo Dojo Test Dates:  June 10 & 11, 2016 
 
 

KENDO KYU/DAN (BELT RANK) TEST APPLICATION 
 
 
Target Rank       _____       Kyu  /  Dan   (Belt Color:_____________    ) 

Date of the previous belt promotion (if applicable):  Month: Year:  

Name:  Age:  

Name in Japanese or Chinese characters (if any, for certificate use):  

Phone:    (          )            –    

Email:    

Fee:  $60 for all Kyu (color belts);  Blackbelts: Shodan $100, Nidan $150, Sandan $200  
(Please make all checks payable to "Yushin-juku")  
 
Office Use Only 

Pmt method: □  Check □  Cash □  Credit Results: □  Passed □  Failed 
 


